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Chuck Darnell

From: Ellie Gunn <elliegunn@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 1:13 PM
To: Chuck Darnell
Subject: Planning decision

Hello Chuck, 
 
Please put the following comment in the record for VR 1-17: 
 
To Chair Hall and Planning Commission Members: 
 
The South of Downtown Association of Neighbors (SoDAN) opposes approval of this variance for the 
commercial property at 826 SE First Street.  It would turn part of our neighborhood streets into a parking lot 
and impact the quality of life in the area.  Thank you for taking our views into consideration. 

Ellie Gunn, Co-chair of SoDAN 
 


